
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

Australian Civil and Environmental Services Pty Ltd would like to formally pledge its 

support for the Martins Creek Quarry Project.  

 

Our company has decided to support this project as it is an integral part of many of 

the jobs we undertake and we believe there would be a number of negative effects if 

the support of this project does not continue.   

 

The success of the quarry helps maintain jobs for many people within the community 

and limiting material supply will increase the cost and availability of materials within 

the area, thus causing a negative effect on business and the community.  

 

Our company relies on the quarry for the providence of materials which we would not 

be able to do works without out, which would then cause a flow on effect having 

negative impacts on the local business and employees. This project doesn’t just 

effect our business but all of the local community and tax payers.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us should you need any further clarification on our 

support for the Martins Creek Quarry Project. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Joshua Brown 

Operations Manager.  

 

 

 

 

ABN:   66 906 284 492   

PO Box 339, Toronto NSW 2283 

Office: 02 49504366     Fax: 02 49597902 

Mobile: 0422 808064    

Email: info@austcivil.com 

Email: josh.brown@austcivil.com  


